MINUTES
February 5, 2024
The Board of Supervisors met for their scheduled meeting at the Township Building.

Members present: Roxanne Wilkinson, Mark Starkweather, Kyle Wheatley, and Patricia A. Reese, Secretary.

VISITORS: Linda Reese, Ben Sayers, Hilma Cooper, and Martha Rusk.

MINUTES:  After review Kyle made a motion to accept the minutes as read.  Mark seconded the motion.  All in favor.  Carried.


VISITOR’s COMMENTS: Linda asked about the on going Beuter clean-up. Trish noted she was in contact with the Zoning Solicitor. Linda also had concerns regarding plowing and the rate of speed that is traveled when plowing. 

OLD BUSINESS: None.

NEW BUSINESS/CORRESPONDENCE:
UPMC sent a letter regarding DOT Supervisory Drug and Alcohol Training to be held on February 9, 2024. Letter read and filed. 

Spring Clean-up dates were discussed. 


Opening Bids date will be set. 


BILLS:  GENERAL - After review Kyle made a motion to accept all the General Bills as read.  Mark seconded the motion.  All in favor.  Carried.


STATE –None.


ADJOURN: Kyle made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mark seconded the motion.  All in favor.  Carried.
GENERAL FUND


STATE FUND

CHECKING:
1170568.57

           CHECKING:  1870.93





IMPACT FEE: 554265.17



ARPA FUNDS: 353680.13
EXP:
36796.82



EXP:   0
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